
  
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 4:01 PM 
To: victor limacher  
Subject: RE: [EXT] Philip Wind Project 
 
Dear Mr. Limacher, 

 
Thank you for sharing your comments with the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission regarding Docket EL25-029 - In the Matter of the Application by Philip 
Wind Partners, LLC, for Energy Facility Permits for a Wind Energy Facility and a 230 
kV Transmission Facility in Haakon County, South Dakota (Philip Wind Project), filed 
with the Commission on August 15, 2025. 
 
For more information on how the Commission processes applications like this, you 
may find the Energy Conversion & Electric Transmission Facilities Siting Guide 
helpful. It is available on our website and accessible through the online docket. 
 
You may also be interested in attending the Commission’s public input meeting on 
this project, which will be held at 5:30 p.m. on October 2 at the American Legion in 
Philip. This meeting provides an opportunity for citizens like you to share comments 
directly with the Commission. 
 
Your comment and this response will be posted in the online docket. 
 
Gary Hanson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Puc.sd.gov 
 
 




